## **Admin, LACO**

**Subject:** FW: End of life choices

----Original Message-----

From: Brian and Claire Nockolds

Sent: Sunday, 15 October 2017 5:16 PM

To: Joint Select Committee on End of Life Choices <eolcc@parliament.wa.gov.au>

Subject: End of life choices

Dear Sir/Madam

I believe it is very important that a person has the choice to die when pain is constant and life no longer has meaning.

It is equally important that safeguards are in place to protect those that may be vulnerable to coercion or bullying from family or loved ones.

Surely it is possible to frame legislation which enshrines the right to die with dignity, and also ensures that the right thing is done.

Maybe legislation would have to be reviewed periodically in the light of experience here and overseas.

Kind Regards,

**Brian Nockolds**